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From: Keith Canfield
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Objection to proposed boundary redistribution
Date: Monday, 9 April 2018 7:33:21 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to voice my strong objection to the proposed redistribution of areas of the
Colac Otway shire into the Wannon electorate. As a Colac resident of over 30 years I
strongly feel that the proposed redistribution fails to acknowledge the strong links of the
current electorate to Geelong in favour of a tenuous relationship to the greater south
western region. As one of countless voters within the electorate who relies on the
businesses, services and employment opportunities provided within the greater Geelong
region I feel it is critical that the region is represented by an electorate that aligns with the
actual connections within the region, the needs of Wannon do not in my view align with
those of the current electorate and do not warrant splitting the shire between electorates.

Thank you,

Keith Canfield




